M1} S ENGINEERING,P.C.

¥ CIVIL» STRUCTURAL ® ENVIRONMENTAL Phone: (603) 659-4979
Email: mjs@mis-engineering.com

January 19, 2015

Ms. Marcia Gasses, Town Planner

Town of Barrington, Planning Department
P.O. Box 660

333 Calef Highway

Barrington, NH 03825

Re: Subdivision and special permit application for Gerrior Lane Trust
Final submission of material processing plan and sequencing

Dear Ms. Gasses:

Pursuant to the decision at the December 2, 2014 planning board meeting, please find enclosed the
formalized plan showing the material processing operation at the subject property. On behalf of Mr. Peter
Daigle, MJS Engineering is formally requesting to be placed on the February planning board meeting for
presentation of this plan and conditional approval of the proposed subdivision.

Please call me at (603) 659-4979 x302 with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

i

Michael Sievert, P.E.
President

CC:  Peter Daigle



